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October 2022Board of Directors


PRESIDENT 
Philana Thompson
Merrion Oil & Gas Corporation

PRESIDENT ELECT
Barbara Pappas
Cobra Oil & Gas Corp.

SECRETARY
Wendy Sparks
Carl E Gungoll Exploration LLC

TREASURER
Heather Woods
Souder, Miller & Assoc.

IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT 
Evelyn Green
GBC Minerals, Ltd

PARLIAMENTARIAN
Nell Lindenmeyer
A-Plus Well Service, Inc


CENTRAL REGION DIRECTOR
Jamie Sabata
Gardner Cryogenics/Air Products


NORTHEAST REGION DIRECTOR
Samuel Thomas


SOUTHEAST REGION DIRECTOR
Kathy Martin
Acadian Ambulance Service, Inc


Interim-WEST REGION DIRECTOR
Esther Greyeyes
Merrion Oil & Gas Corporation







The convention has now come to an end, and what a fantastic convention it was! Penny, Three Rivers Club, and the Northeast Region welcomed us and provided not only excellent educational opportunities, great speakers but also fun entertainment that helped us let down our hair!

We are in the process of posting to the ADDC website the presentation slides from the speakers, Memorial presentation, and of course the AIMEE winners.

I have told these people many times what an absolute impressive job they did, but they truly deserve our gratitude.

Voted upon at the convention:

The proposed amendment did have an amendment to the amendment from the floor, the votes were as follows:

Amendment to the amendment: 	Did not pass
Amendment:				Passed

Please help me in congratulating the 2023 Board of Directors:

President			Barbara Pappas
President-Elect		Wendy Sparks
Secretary			Jamie Sabata
Treasurer			Kathy Martin
Central Region Director	Val Williams
Northeast Region Director	Kelli Hiltbrand
Southeast Region Director	Susan Miller
West Region Director		Esther Greyeyes
Immediate Past President	Philana Thompson

The 2022 board still has some work ahead of us, but I cannot thank the 2022 board enough for the challenging work they put in this year. Because of COVID, things did not move as the usually do but the board has persevered and worked hard for the membership.


Prayers and Blessings!
Philana Thompson
pthompson@merrion.bz
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